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From: Blake, Patrick [Patrick.Blake@highways.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 06 April 2010 16:54 
To: planning policy 
Subject: Lewisham Core Strategy Proposed Submission Version 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 
Dear Mr Regan, 

Thank you for your letter dated 18 February 2010 inviting the Highways Agency to comment on 
Lewisham's Core Strategy. 

The Highways Agency have no comment on the Proposed Submission Core Strategy. 

Kind Regards 

Patrick Blake 
Highways Agency | Federated House | London Road | Dorking | RH4 1SZ 
Tel: +44 (0) 1306 878363 | Fax: + 44 (0) 1306 878147 
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk 
GTN: 3904 8363 

Safe roads, Reliable journeys, Informed travellers 

Highways Agency, an Executive Agency of the Department for Transport. 
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